
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Taylor, Ron S. (ACL/RSC/Region IV)' <Ron.Taylor@aoa.hhs.gov>

Date: 4/23/2013 8:12:55 AM
Subject:

Ron,

I need your help please. Do you have any time in the next few days to talk about the Family caregiver program and
IR&A? The AAA's are trying to charge certain costs to these programs and I am not sure if this is allowable under Title
III.

This should not take more than about 15 minutes.

Thanks.

Tony Kester
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